
 

 
 
 

 

Join Our Online Survey For Professional Fish Harvesters! 

Evaluating the Use of Personal Floatation Devices (PFDs) and Personal Locator 
Beacons (PLBs) with NL Fish Harvesters 

What is the study about? 

This study aims to answer the following questions: 
• What is the usage rate of personal floatation devices and personal locator beacons by 

professional fish harvesters? 
• Why do professional fish harvesters choose to use or not use personal floatation devices or 

personal locator beacons? 

Who is conducting this research? 

This research is being conducted by Marine Institute and Kerri Ann Ennis as partial fulfillment for 
a doctoral thesis. If you have any questions, please contact Kerri Ann at         
kerri-ann.ennis@mi.mun.ca or 709-778-0433. 

Who can participate? 

• 15 years of age or older 
• Participate in professional fish harvesting in Newfoundland and Labrador 

How to participate? 

Use the following link or QR code to access the survey. You can 
use any electronic device that has access to the internet and a 
web browser. 
https://mun.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cIay4QPGbgO0Hwa 
When to participate? 

The survey will be be available to complete for a limited period 
of time. It should take no more than 20 minutes to complete.  

Compensation 

If you complete the survey you can enter your email address 
into a lottery to win a personal locator beacon. 
 
The proposal for this research has been reviewed by the Interdisciplinary Committee on Ethics in Human Research and found to 
be in compliance with Memorial University’s ethics policy. If you have ethical concerns about the research, such as your rights as 
a participant, you may contact the Chairperson of the ICEHR at icehr.chair@mun.ca or by telephone at 709-864-2861. 


